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Any notices, posters, etc., must be first 
approved by the Dean of Students. Such 
notices should be posted on appropriate 
bulletin boards and should not be posted 
on walls, doors, and windows. Thanks 
for your cooperation.

’ARENT'S DAY IS COMING...Feb. 5 is the ban­
quet which will be for those who will be 
accompanied by their parents. They 
received information over Christmas 
break and will be sending back to us 
their reservations. If you are on campus, 
please remember your meal ticket so that 
it can be punched as a usual dinner. If 
you are off campus, your cost will be $2 
payable at the door. Your parents are 
encouraged to pre-register but money will 
be received at the door. Do come...we 
have a lot of fun planned for you and 
your parents!

Thanks is being expressed to the Student 
Body for their giving in the WOM offer­
ing to the Home Missions Cle Elum church. 
The furnace that was needed has now been 
installed there and is working. This 
will prove to be a blessing to the pastor 
and congregation!

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK WINTER QUARTER will 
be January 18 through 22. Our guest 
speaker will be Rev. Morris Plotts. Start 
arranging your schedule now so that you 
will be able to attend both morning and 
evening services. 9:20 a.m. and 7:00 p.m.

WOM FOOD FAIR...Coming up Saturday, Jan. 23, 
at 7 p.m. in the gym. Featuring the dress, 
customs and food of many foreign countries 
for you to see, experience and taste. Mark 
your calendar and don't miss this event!

ALL STUDENTS SHOULD BE SURE AND PICK UP THEIR 
MAIL IN THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING AT 
THE RECEPTION DESK.

Please remember that students are required 
to pay cash for their books. Charges are 
provided only when the student has a credit 
(overpayment of account) or the books must 
be charged in connection with Rehab.

All School Skate: Totem Lake Skate King 
tonight from 9-11 p.m. Cost is $2.50.
Vans will be leaving from Guy-Perks at 
8:30 - bring your Christian albums.

Half-Time Hot Shot! Friday Night! Hey guys! 
Send your best shooter from your floor 
Friday night for a contest of skill, endur­
ance (1 minute!) and finesse. Each con­
testant will have one minute to rack up as 
many points as they can on the "hot spots" 
around the basket during half-time at the 
game Friday night! There will be a 1st 
and 2nd place prize. Come and cheer for 
your shooting star Friday night!!!

Attention Married Students: Welcome to the 
new quarter. We have lots of things 
planned for fellowship. Watch your boxes 
for future news. Don't forget the Senior 
All School Skate tonight. Your mates 
would probably enjoy it - kids are welcome 
too!

The Jail Ministry will have a meeting Friday 
at 7 p.m. in the SUB, to discuss our out­
ing on Sunday Jan. 31. A special singing 
group from Tacoma will be joining us. All 
old members please attend and all new 
students interested are welcome.

Want to be involved in an exciting ministry? 
Then come to the Evangelism MIG Friday at 
6:30 p.m. in the SUB for street ministry 
and Saturday at 12:30 in GuyLPerks Lounge 
for canvassing.

P.R. Tryouts are scheduled for Thursday, Jan.
28 at 7 p.m. in thie chapel. ALL interested 
MUST fill out an application form and return 
it to the P.R. Department no later than 
Friday, Jan. 15. Each Individual team 
member must fill out the application.
Forms are available at the reception desk.



Come one - Come all! N.C.'s writer's 
group is beginning again. Anyone and 
everyone is welcome to join us on 
Tuesday, Jan. 12 at 3:30 p.m. in the 
SUB.

COMMUTER BUS CLUB: If you are a born- 
again Christian living in Tacoma and 
commuting to Seattle or Kirkland and 
you are interested in some kind of 
car-pool arrangement, you may wish 
to consider joining the newly formed 
"Glorybound Commuter Club" for 
commuting Christians. Daily stops 
Monday through Friday at key locations 
in downtown Seattle, at the U of W 
and at Northwest College. Club dues 
of $2.72 per day based on the 21 day 
work month. Register or obtain fur­
ther information by phoning 572-5405.

COMING EVENTS...
Jan. 14 Men's Basketball vs. Eugene Bible 
HERE at 7:30 p.m.

Jan 15 Women's Basketball vs. Judson 
Baptist HERE at 5:30 p.m. And Men's 
Basketball vs. Olympic C.C. HERE at 7:30
Jan 16 Women's Basketball vs. Trinity HERE 
at 5 p.m. And Men's Basketball vs. Trinity 
HERE at 8 p.m.

ON-CAMPUS EMPLOYMENT
Mrs. Christie still needs help in the cafe­
teria on Monday, Wednesday, & Friday from 
7:00 a.m. to 9:15 a.m. She wants to talk 
with you as soon as possible if you can work 
during even part of these hours. THANKS!

"Ms. Hood's only a student teacher. 
She's still learning stuff like us."


